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A message from Barbara, Pre-School Manager 
 

 
Although short, we had a busy half term before the break and probably have an even 
busier second half term ahead of us!   
 
 
Our Boogie Beat session on Wednesdays in the pre-school session has worked well and 
the children really enjoy the variety of activities. This activity will continue from  
September and currently the day it will happen on is still being sorted.   
 
 
Our mixed sessions on Thursdays and Fridays have become very popular. However, if 

any pre-school parents are looking for ad-hoc sessions on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday spaces are available 
so just let us know. The cost for half a day is £15 and a whole day, £30. 

 
 
Saturday 22nd June 2-4pm 
The Summer Fair is our next big event so please look out for emails 
and help where you can.  Also, for friends and neighbours who may 
not know about Broadlands, encourage them to come along and meet 
us and have a fun afternoon out.  
 

A message from Tiz Cowen, our new Committee Chair 
 

It was great to see lots of new faces at the AGM last week and we now have three new    
members of the Broadlands committee. Gina joined as treasurer, Lucy as administrator 
and Hifsa will be overseeing HR. We said goodbye and thank you to Annabel who is 
leaving this year after six years on the committee - she has contributed lots of time and 
energy to the committee and will be missed! 
 

Before half term we launched the new Broadlands website - please do take a look 
(www.broadlandspreschool.org.uk) and let me know if you have any feedback. We will be producing flyers and 
posters to advertise the September session times - if you can help out with putting posters up or posting flyers 
through letter boxes, that would be greatly appreciated. We are always looking for people to help with marketing 
and fundraising so please let Barbara know if you'd like to get involved. 



Dates for your Diary 
 

Summer fair: 
Saturday 22nd June, 2-4pm 

 
Summer term ends:  
Friday 19th July 2019 

 
 

When you need to buy name labels to ensure shoes and clothing don’t get lost, if you purchase these through 
‘My Nametags’ quoting our ID number – 13886 – we get a percentage of the orders, so please use this service in 
order to benefit Broadlands.  
 
Remember that if you use www.easyfundraising.org.uk when doing online shopping, it will also help to raise 
money for Broadlands. 

Marketing 

We will soon be marketing our new session times for September 2019, so as 

always, please spread the word and let people know about Broadlands, either 

face-to-face, or virtually, by sharing our Facebook marketing posts on your 

timeline or to local groups. It would also help if parents could leave a review on 

our Netmums page, our Facebook page, or google reviews. Or if you attend a 

local children’s group or activity that would display a poster or let you hand out 

leaflets, please drop Barbara a line.  

New Instagram account: 
 
Along with the new website, we now have an Instagram account, 
‘Broadlands Preschool’. We will share pictures and updates here, 
as well as on our Facebook page, so please follow us. And if you 
have anything Broadlands   related to share with us, use the 
hashtag #Broadlandspreschool.  


